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From: "Candace Johnson" <canjohnson~aol.com>
To: "NorthAnnaESP~nrc.gov" <NorthAnna_ESP~nrc.gov>
Date: Wed, Dec 8, 2004 9:22 PM
Subject: No nuclear power plant in North Anna

December 08, 2004

Alicia Williamson
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear NRC,

Please reconsider issuing an Early Site Permit to the North Anna nuclear project.

The construction of the plant - including truck traffic, smog and building waste,
will be detrimental to the environment. Lake temperature will be affected, probably
killing the lifeforms that inhabit it.

Thank you,
Candace Johnson

Sincerely,

Candace Johnson
10466 Moselle St
San Diego, CA 92131 -1 419
USA
canjohnson @aol.com
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